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Our beloved sister, Gwyneth Warner, has ascended to the Spirit World. Her memorial and Seonghwa 

Ceremony will be held at the Holy Oak Memorial Woodland on Monday 6th July. Please see the 

invitation below for more information: 

 

Invitation to Seonghwa Ceremony for Gwyneth Warner 

 

For those who are unable to attend the Seonghwa Ceremony, a recording of the memorial will be 

streamed on Facebook in the following days. If you would like a link to this, please send your email 

addreess to: martin@ mavel.co,uk 

 

Condolence cards can be posted to this address: 

 

Mrs. Susan Gambula 

28 The Queens Drive 

Mill End 

Ricksmansworth 

Herts. 

WD3 8LL 



We would like to invite you to join us in celebrating the life of 
Gwyneth Mary Warner 1923-2020, our beloved mother, in the 
Holy Oak Memorial Woodland Cemetery at South Farm, 
Trenchard Road, Stanton Fitzwarren, Swindon, SN6 7RZ on 

Monday 6th July at 12 noon. 



Unfortunately due to the exceptional 
circumstances only close family will 
be able to sit in the chapel for the 
first part of the service. There will 
however be a video relay to a screen
for those sitting outside in the 
Woodland Memorial Park.

Everyone will be able to attend the
Graveside Burial Service (while
keeping socially distanced) to offer his
or her respects and prayers for
Gwyneth.

After the burial we are not allowed to offer refreshment but everyone is welcome to bring 
their own picnic. There are a limited number of tables and benches available for this; 
otherwise there is plenty of grass.

At 2pm we will be running a looped slide
presentation of Gwyneth’s life in the chapel,
seating in the chapel will be limited to 10 at
any one time, but the slides will repeat.

Please observe social distancing at all times
and avoid shaking hands or hugs. Please
observe good hygiene at all times and avoid
touching things others may have touched,
there will be hand sanitiser and wet wipes
available in the on-site toilet. If you do not
feel well please do not attend.

 

For those unable to attend on the day we will be streaming a recording of the memorial on 
face book in the following days. If you would like a link to this please ensure we have your 
email address.

Simon Martin Susan and Sarah.

martin@mavel.co.uk


